FORTHEAST UTILITIES
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Apnil 4, 1990
MP-SEC-90-14

TO: William Raymond
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
Mlll tone

FROM: Patncm L chklcy \__,____*__N_

Security Manager
Ext 4329

SUBJECT,  Follow up to CO2 Information Memo MP SEC-89-89

In the above referenced memo dated July 14, 1989 | indicated that
telephones would be installed in the area of the Un't 3 cable tunaels
( Security Doors 303 and 304 ). Further assessment of the benefit of
installing telephone communication in this area was conducted by
Station Services Engineering and Maintenarce. Because the area in
question must have the CO2 system locked out prior to entry, it was
determined that the benefit of installing phones would be minimal.
Security does not respond to these areas without the CO2 System
being locked. The officers are dispatched and monitored by the
Central Alarm Station. In the event the Officer does not respond in a
timely manner or does not punch the card reader, additional
personnel are dispatched to ascertain the officer's well being. This
coupled with the CCTV located in the area provides a high degree of
safety for the Security Officers involved.

While a plan to enhance telephone communication on Unit 3 in

general is still an open issue there is currently no plan for additional
telephones to be installed in this area for safety reasons.
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